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Where possible, the following should be placed as a pinned post on AARE social media accounts: 
 
The information contained on this Blog/Facebook/Twitter (use whichever is appropriate) account is for general 
information only.  The Australian Association for Research in Education accepts no responsibility for errors, 
omissions or opinions expressed by the contributors to this site. 
 
We welcome you to the AARE Community.  We hope you interact with us and share thoughts and ideas related 
to the association that are of interest to the broader education research community. 
 
To help ensure all members feel supported and welcome, please ensure you abide by our community guidelines: 
 

• contributions should be relevant to members; 

• treat all members respectfully – we value a difference of opinion but ask you to engage with others 
civilly; 

• please ensure your posts do not contain the following: 
o harassment, abuse, threats or intimidation; 
o discrimination of any kind; 
o defamatory comments; 
o misleading or deceptive statements or inferences; 

• respect members’ privacy – do not share the personal information of others (such as names, email 
addresses, private addresses or phone numbers) and check before posting images or information 
directly related others e.g. photos, award winners, publication announcements; 

• only post material (such as photos, videos and quotes) that does not infringe on the intellectual property 
rights of others; 

• you may share links to goods and services that may be of interest to members (e.g. that great book you 
wrote), but please ensure it is meaningful to the community and refrain from posting multiple times. 

 
We welcome you to report posts you feel are inappropriate.  We will block, delete or hide offending posts where 
possible, but please be aware our ability to do this can be platform dependent.  
 
If you are awaiting a reply, please bear in mind that AARE social media accounts are moderated by volunteers 
and may occur at unpredictable times. 
 
We hope you will help us create a safe and supportive space; however, we reserve the right to remove or block 
repeat offenders who breach the community guidelines. 
 
AARE Members are reminded that their conduct will also be subject to the policies and procedures of their 
employing institution. 
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